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Important Information 
from the 

National Inquiry into  

Missing and Murdered Indigenous 

Women and Girls 
 

To all families and survivors in the Yukon 

 

The National Inquiry will be sending a team made up of staff from the 

Health, Research, Community Relations, and Legal teams to the Yukon 

the week of May 15, 2017. The teams will be in some communities to 

reach out to those of you who want to participate in the National 

Inquiry. 

 

These community visits will help us all to plan and prepare for 

Community Hearings that are part of the overall Truth Gathering 

Process that will take place the week of May 29, 2017, in Whitehorse. 

 

Carmacks: Monday May 15 

Watson Lake: Wednesday May 17 

Ross River: Wednesday, May 17 

Whitehorse: Monday May 15 to Thursday May 18 
 

Contact Alana Boileau, Community Liaison Officer, at 1-514-242-9915 

or at a.boileau@mmiwg-ffada.ca to find out more about how you can 

meet with the National Inquiry to get information on how you can 

participate. 

 


